
Community Development Department 
Planning Division 

14177 Frederick Street 
P. 0. Box 88005 

Moreno Valley CA 92552-0805 
Telephone: 	951.413-3206 

FAX: 951.413-3210 

April 5, 2021 

Office of the State Fire Marshall 
Land Use Planning 
Attn: Claire McCoy 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460 

Subject: 	 Board of Forestry Review for Safety Element - City of Moreno Valley's General 
Plan Update 

Dear Ms. 	McCoy: 

On behalf of the City of Moreno Valley, the City is submitting its Safety Element for review 
as provided for in Government Code section 65302.5. The City staff has been working 
closely with Raymond Martinez, Battalion Chief with Cal Fire to ensure that the Safety 
Element addresses all of the State requirements. The City is hoping that this item can be 
scheduled for the May Board of Forestry hearing date so that the City can begin our public 
hearings on the General Plan in late May. 

If you require additional information or have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, t} 
1 

(jJt;,) ~ 
jChris Ormsby, AICP 

Senor Planner 

Attachments: 1. Safety Element 
2. Parks and Public Services Element 
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